Subject: FW: Proposed modification to M4-M5 Link, Mod 2 The Crescent Overpass

From: Paula Thomas _>

Sent: Wednesday, 18 September 2019 12:21 PM
To:
Subject: Proposed modification to M4-M5 Link, Mod 2 The Crescent Overpass

My Submission

Project SSI 7485

To The Planner

PLEASE TUNNEL!

The Crescent Modification in particular, reads as

. Multiple means of alienating the communities of Annandale, Glebe and Forest Lodge even more from the natural
environment of the area.

Barriers to easy safe access, ease of movement

.4 sets of traffic lights to stand and wait at breathing in traffic fumes .pedestrian bridge over Victoria Rd is to go
.can’t walk directly across the Crescent from Johnson St into Bicentennial Park

. This modification illustrates the intention to facilitate unhindered progress of car traffic with inappropriate regard
for pedestrians and cyclists

. This alienation of residents from each other, from Bicentennial Park and the waterfront would lessen physical and
mental health benefits to be gained from being part of our community

NO OVERPASS,

please TUNNEL to minimise impacts on residential areas and keep safe easy access to our open space and
waterfront.

Paula Thomas

Glebe 2037

Thankyou for the opportunity to have my say concerning the proposal.






